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Williams & Connolly Relocates to Washington, D.C. Wharf

March 1, 2022 - WASHINGTON, D.C. - Williams & Connolly is excited to announce the relocation of its
offices in May 2022 from its long-time location at Metro Center to the District Wharf.

“We are excited to be moving to the waterfront, and to be working in a state-of-the-art, thoughtfully
designed space that accommodates our growing firm,” said the Chairman of the firm’s Executive
Committee, Joe Petrosinelli. “We’re growing to meet the needs of our clients, and look forward to
welcoming them to our new location with its incredible views.”

The firm has over 300 attorneys and a dedicated staff based out of a single office in Washington, D.C.
“Downtown has been our home since our founding more than 50 years ago,” said Joe. “The Wharf is the
perfect location for Williams & Connolly to launch its next 50 years.”

The new, modern space adapts to both in-person and virtual styles of business. “The space was carefully
designed to facilitate the way lawyers work today, including incorporating technology to allow for a
hybrid work model,” said Ken Smurzynski, Chair of Williams & Connolly’s Real Estate Committee.
Williams & Connolly’s new address is 680 Maine Avenue SW, Washington, D.C. 20024.

About Williams & Connolly LLP

Williams & Connolly is recognized as one of the world’s premier litigation firms. Our lawyers
successfully handle significant civil and criminal matters in courts across the country and forums around
the world. We bring a unique blend of talent, tenacity and teamwork to every case we handle in the
relentless pursuit of the best possible outcomes for our clients. For more information, visit www.wc.com.
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